
On Wednesday, January 25, 2023, from 4:30 a.m. to
9:00 a.m., teams of volunteers across Kern County
will come together to count the number of people
experiencing homelessness in our communities.

The Point-in-Time (PIT) Count provides a snapshot
view of homelessness in our county. We depend on
an accurate PIT Count to know the needs of our
community.

Volunteers are an important part of our PIT Count.
We depend on community members to survey our
communities and make sure every one of our
neighbors experiencing homelessness is counted.

Help address homelessness
in our community. 

Sign up to volunteer for the 

2023 Point-in-Time Count

Here's How You Can Help
Sign Up1.

Register for
Training

2. Attend Training

All volunteers are
required to attend a
mandatory 2-hour
training. You can

choose in person or
zoom training during

registration.

Arrive on Wednseday,
January 25 at 4:30 a.m.
to survey the number

of people experiencing
homelessness in our

community. 

3. Show Up

For more information, including FAQs, visit http://bkrhc.org/2023-pit-count
 or email coordinator@bkrhc.org. 
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Building a future where every person in Kern County has a permanent place to call home. 
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